
In 3L we have been raising money to help the Koalas burnt in the recent 
bushfires. We raised $162.50 as a class. We have adopted three Koalas 
each with singeing to 90% of their body, caused by the fires.  
 

Our first Koala was named Anwen, Anwen is a female Koala with burns 
to her hands and feet. Anwen has accepted the 5 star service at the 
Koala Hospital in Port Macquarie really well and she loves the daily 
delivery of fresh leaves.  
 

Another koala we have adopted is named Peter. Peter was dehydrated, 
very quiet and had suffered burns to his hands and feet.  
 

The other male koala is called Paul. Paul was found curled up on the 
burnt ground by a member of the public who brought him to the Koala 
Hospital.  
 

Our money will go towards rehabilitating these sick koalas and get them 
back to good health. Hopefully one day they will be released back into 
the wild.  
 

 

 


